
From: Frances Owens <FOwens@lscog.org> 
To: Mary Beth Fieldsmfields@lscog.org

Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 
CC: Lynnda Basshamlbassham@lscog.org

Connie ShadeCShade@lscog.org 
Date: 11/25/2014 4:32:45 PM

Subject: RE: Follow-Up from our Meeting

The other thing was Connie's question regarding using someone who is qualified, but not AIRS certified to do data 
entry.

Frances B. Owens
Finance Director
Lower Savannah Council of Governments
P.O. Box 850
Aiken, SC 29803
Phone: 803-649-7981 Fax: 803-649-2248

From: Mary Beth Fields
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 4:30 PM
To: kester@aging.sc.gov
Cc: Lynnda Bassham; Connie Shade; Frances Owens
Subject: Follow-Up from our Meeting

Hi Tony,

I am following up with you from our meeting on November 17, 2014. Can you let me know the status of the
following items?

1. Caregiver Newsletter—how do we put this in AIM? What will the service name be? What will the unit 
rate be?

2. Can we use the hours from our volunteers from the Volunteer Ombudsman program as match?
3. Is there anything else you need from us or Generations Unlimited in regards to the Blackville meal site?

They are planning on opening on Monday, January 12, 2015.

Thanks! I look forward to hearing from you! Mary Beth

Mary Beth Fields, CIRS-A
Lower Savannah Council of Governments
Area Agency on Aging/Aging, Disability and Transportation Resource Center
Aging and Disability Programs Manager
PO Box 850
Aiken, SC 29802
Tel: 803-649-7981
TF: 1-866-845-1550
Fax: 803-649-2248
mfields@lscog.org
www.adtrc.org
www.lscog.org
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